August 5, 2011

VIA E-MAIL & ABC LEGAL MESSENGERS
David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. Avista Corporation, d/b/a Avista Utilities

Docket Nos. UE-110876 and UG-110877 (consolidated)
Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to the Notice of Schedule Modification issued July 7, 2011, Public Counsel files this follow-up status report regarding the public notices in the above-captioned case.  Avista has provided Public Counsel, Commission Consumer Protection, and Communications staff draft notices.  
The parties will discuss modifications to the notices in the coming weeks.  Depending on whether public comment hearings are held in October or November, 2011, the parties expect the notices to be sent to customers beginning either September 19 or October 3 respectively.   Avista will file with the Commission copies of the final customer notices when they are sent to customers.
Sincerely,

SARAH A. SHIFLEY

Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Section 

(206) 464-6595

cc:  Service List (U S Mail and E-mail)
       Judge Marguerite E. Friedlander (E-mail)
